From: <u>Hilary Palencar</u>

To: <u>Luzerne County Council Meeting Public Comments</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Bullies on the Council Distract from Pedri"s Lies to the Public

Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:13:03 AM

WARNING: This message is from an external email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the sender **AND** you know that the contents of the email are safe to open.

It's too bad that once again, Council and Manager bullying appears in the local papers, making Luzerne County look, again, like the armpit of the East Coast that it is.

On September 2, 2020, at the Board of Elections teleconference meeting, I asked Shelby Watchilla three times who changed the date of my mail-in ballot registration from April 4 to May 26--a fact documented to the State (and now to the federal government). I hope President Trump's legal team in his suit against Pennsylvania somehow is aware of Watchilla's "Fun with Voters!" game. She never answered my question. Solicitor Crocomo was present at that Teams meeting and did not direct Watchilla to answer, even though David Pedri earlier said, "I'm on it!"

Whatever David Pedri may or may not be on, he clearly is on someone. Chairman McGinley won't be on the council indefinitely to cheer you like the godfather he is.

It's about ten years since "Kids for Cash." The armpit stinks once again.

If you have concerns about the validity of this message, contact the sender directly, or the Luzerne County IT Department at Cybersecurity@LuzerneCounty.org

From: <u>Ernie Searfoss</u>

To: <u>Luzerne County Council Meeting Public Comments</u>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Voting session non agenda item
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:37:47 AM

WARNING: This message is from an external email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the sender AND you know that the contents of the email are safe to open.

To luzerne county council

From Ernest Searfoss

Buck Twp

I would like to know what the revenues from the county death tax are used for. My father in law passed on 9-1-20 and there was a tax of 60 dollars to be paid to luzerne county.

The funeral director told me luzerne county has the highest said tax in the area. No surprise.

Ernest Searfoss

Buck Twp

Sent from my iPhone

If you have concerns about the validity of this message, contact the sender directly, or the Luzerne County IT Department at Cybersecurity@LuzerneCounty.org